
 
From: dht2004urr@bellsouth.net [mailto:dht2004urr@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 24, 2009 11:17 AM 
To: Comments, Public 
Subject: Opposing FINR  

I oppose the suitability of of products through FINR, as an indepedant insurance agent. I think that each 
carrier should be accoutable for this concern. Please address any follow up with me. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Heath  
  
Heath Threadgill, LUTCF 
(843) 537-9912 telephone 
(843) 537-0278 fax 
dht2004urr@bellsouth.net   email  
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